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FDA final rule on IND safety reporting: What study sponsors should know?
Sally Van Doren
BioSoteria, USA

The Final Rule on IND Safety Reporting amended requirements for investigational new drug (IND) safety reporting and 
for bioavailability and bioequivalence studies in the United States. Under the Final Rule effective 28 March 2011, those 

academic, governmental and industry study sponsors conducting IND studies will become responsible for compliance with an 
overhaul of requirements related to the timely review, evaluation, and submission of relevant and useful safety information of 
drug and biologic products subject to an IND application. The Final Rule represents a significant amendment to the US IND 
safety reporting regulations, which has been under development for several years. Most of the changes are not surprising, and 
in many cases represent good changes to the practice of pharmacovigilance during drug or biologic clinical development. This 
presentation addresses the key requirements of study sponsors for IND safety reporting to assure compliance with the regulation.
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